Suffern Free Library - Bulletin Board

Approved by Suffern Free Library Board of Trustees on May 24, 2022

This policy supersedes all prior policies and practices relative to this subject.

The Suffern Free Library posts announcements to provide information to the community
regarding cultural, educational, informational, recreational and civic happenings.

Regulations:

1.

2.

10.

11.

Materials will only be posted on the bulletin board in the photocopy room.
All materials must be approved in advance by library staff.

The Library Director shall, at all times, have the authority to make a final decision on all
materials.

The Suffern Free Library has the right to discard any or all materials posted.

The Suffern Free Library will post educational notices, program notices, cultural events,
artexhibits, local organization newsletters, legal notices, job notices, civil service test
announcements and other materials for not-for-profit organizations.

The Library will not post information for for-profit organizations or businesses, as well
as adsfor personal services, lost and found notices, petitions, political advertisements,
endorsements.

Materials will be posted on the bulletin board for a maximum of two weeks, after which
they will be discarded. The Library Director has the authority to grant exceptions.

Only one copy of an announcement will be posted on the bulletin board.

The Library will not post items larger than 11x17 inches.

The Library accepts multiple copies of flyers or brochures of the types listed in
Regulation#5, which will be placed in a holder or stand for a maximum of three weeks.
After three weeks, all remaining copies will be discarded.

If the bulletin board and counter is full, Suffern Library related announcements will

receivefirst priority. Priority will also be given to announcements related to happenings
in the Suffern Central School District.



